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KIUC Prepares For COVID-19 

 

 

Līhu‘e, Kaua‘i, HI – 03/09/2020  Kauaʻi Island Utility Cooperative is preparing for potential 

impacts of COVID-19, a respiratory illness that has affected thousands of individuals around the 

world. 

 

While there are currently no confirmed cases of COVID-19 on Kauaʻi, and only two in the State of 

Hawaiʻi, KIUC’s management is continually monitoring statewide, national and international 

developments on the virus.  

 

“Protecting the health of our members and employees while continuing to provide an essential 

service for our island is our top priority,” stated KIUC’s President and Chief Executive Officer, 

David Bissell. 

 

KIUC’s services remain unchanged at this time. Members who wish to minimize contact with 

others should consider using on-line payment options such as the SmartHub service. Information on 

SmartHub can be found on KIUC’s website: www.kiuc.coop. Members may learn more about 

payment options by calling 808.246.4300 during regular business hours: Monday through Friday, 

8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

For general information on COVID-19, please visit the State of Hawaiʻi Department of Health 

website: https://health.hawaii.gov/docd/advisories/novel-coronavirus-2019/.  

 

 

 

### 

http://www.kiuc.coop/
http://www.kiuc.coop/
https://health.hawaii.gov/docd/advisories/novel-coronavirus-2019/

